


















































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Hixon, Logan"
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: APPROVED CLOSURE_2016-1-27 RE: C-144 BGT
Date: Thursday, January 28, 2016 8:58:00 AM
Attachments: 3004525105.pdf
Importance: High

Mr. Logan Hixon,
 
OCD has approved closure of the stated Below Grade Tank below.  See attachment.
 
Leonard Lowe
Engineering Bureau
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Hixon, Logan [mailto:Logan_Hixon@xtoenergy.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:45 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; McDaniel, James
 <James_McDaniel@xtoenergy.com>; Hoekstra, Kurt <Kurt_Hoekstra@xtoenergy.com>; Farnsworth,
 Rex <Rex_Farnsworth@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: 2016-1-27 RE: C-144 BGT
 
Good Evening Mr. Lowe,
I appreciate the assistance and I have attached ten of the priority items, the first
 three requests are the ones we are needing the most assistance with at this time, due
 to our construction department is on-site for equipment removal for P&A work.
 
Again thank you for your time and if you have any questions please let me know.
 
Submitted: Don’t have the exact date documented on our list.
 
API: 30-045-25105
 
Well Name: PO Pipkin 2E, located in Section 8 (E), Township 27N, Range 10W,
 San Juan County, New Mexico
 
Volume: 120 BBL
 
This BGT is being closed due to the plugging and abandoning of this site.
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